Junction Elementary School District

Clay Ross, Superintendent

Junction School

9087 Deschutes Rd.Palo Cedro, CA 96073Phone: (530) 547-3276

Fax: (530) 547-4080 www.junctionesd.net



Christopher Nelson, Principal

Board Members:

Hope Bjerke Heather Richards Ken Parisot Ishmael Rivas

Dear Parent or Guardian,

The Healthy Schools Act requires that all schools provide parents or guardians of students with annual written notification of expected pesticide use on school sites. The notification will identify the active ingredient or ingredients in each pesticide product and will include the Internet address http://www.cdpr.ca.gov for further information on pesticides and their alternatives.

Parents or guardians may request prior notification of individual pesticide applications at the school site. People listed on this registry will be notified at least 72 hours before pesticides are applied. If you would like to be notified every time we apply a pesticide, please complete and return the following form.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact Johnny Sylvester at 530.547.3274.

Best Regards, Christopher J. Nelson